To: 
NLSA Visiting Team members

St. Budweiser Lutheran School
Fr:
Cletus Pfeiffer, team captain

Date:
May 5-7, 2012
The attached document details assignments for specific responsibilities during our visit to St. Budweiser Lutheran School.  I tried to honor your requested strength areas, but there also comes a time when someone needs to do it, and it may be you.  Thanks.

1. Eventually everyone is responsible for everything.

2. On the front end your preparation should concentrate first on those areas of your primary responsibilities.  

3. Concentrate next on those areas of your secondary responsibilities.

4. Eventually, since everyone is responsible for everything, you will want to have read the entire manual.  However, give your greatest concentration and most time to the areas of your primary and secondary responsibility.

5. The Self-Study booklet is yours to use until we leave on May 7.  At that point it is officially the decision of the host school if they want them back or if you can keep them.  Nevertheless, feel free to write in them and make notations to yourself.
6. You will be responsible to write a report on each of your Primary areas of responsibility.  In writing that report you will consult with whomever has that area as their Secondary area of responsibility.  Then this will be presented to the entire group for editing, and then final editing is my responsibility.

7. To turn number 5 around, each of you is also responsible for several areas in a secondary role.  Then you will consult with the person who has primary responsibility.

8. I will have a template for each of you to use as you write your reports.  Selfishly, the more uniformity we can create up front, the less work I will have on the back end.  Please see pp. 15-24 of the Visiting Team Manual that I am also attaching to this e-mail for examples of what will be expected in the report writing.
9. Be certain to track your mileage to and from Redeemer.  If any of you will need lodging, please communicate that with Bill.  Any other special needs (dietary) should also be shared with Bill.

10. I would like our Monday morning start to be a part of the faculty devotions which are held at 7:45 AM.  From there we will go into session where you will be briefed on specific details.
11. From past experience I anticipate that the closest we may come to needing to “work” into the evening might be meeting with the Board of Education over dinner.  

I am looking forward to working with all of you.  I always learn a lot from these visits, and I’m certain you will also.  Blessings on the next several weeks.

